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The Public Servants Association (PSA) is deeply saddened by the untimely passing of the organisations former 
General Manager, Mr Ivan Phillip Fredericks. Mr Fredericks served the PSA for over 30 years starting his career with 
the Union in Cape Town in 1992. He grew through the ranks becoming the General Manager a position he held until 
he retired in 2020. 

He also held many significant positions within the labour movement including being a board member on the Public 
Investment Corporation (PIC) board, where he led the charge to protect investments being made with public servant’s 
pension monies. 

Mr Fredericks will be remembered for his unwavering love for people, a humble soul who fought valiantly for workers 
and their rights. He has a massive impact not just the fight for workers, but for everyone who needed help, as the 
driving force and one of the champions behind the Unions Social Responsibility work. 

The PSA wishes to convey its sincere condolences to the family, friends, and colleagues of Mr Fredericks and may 
he rest in peace. 

 
Memorial service details will be communicated at a later time. 
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